
Copyright  Office  Issues
Response to Backlog Reports
The  Copyright  Office  has  responded  to  claims  that  the
Copyright  Office  has  been  experiencing  a  backlog,  as  the
Silicon Valley IP Licensing Law Blog reported in the following
blog post:

http://www.siliconvalleyiplicensinglaw.com/copyright-office-is
sues-response-to-backlog-reports/
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